
Advancing haemophilia  
management:

N8-GP efficacy and safety  
in patients of all ages 

You’re invited to the virtual Novo Nordisk Satellite Symposium

Thursday, 3 February 2022; 18:00 – 19:00 CET  
Chair: Pratima Chowdary

© 2021 Novo Nordisk Health Care AG | Date of preparation: December 2021  
The Apis bull logo is a registered trademarks of Novo Nordisk A/S. 

This symposium will focus on the most-recent advances in the management of previously treated patients  
with N8-GP (turoctocog alfa pegol), including long-term efficacy and dose individualisation data, and present 
the efficacy and safety of N8-GP for treatment of previously untreated patients (PUP). 
Furthermore, PUP data will be discussed in a broader perspective with insights from the PedNet registry.

Symposium recording available on-demand, within the virtual platform, following the conclusion of the congress. 
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